
Clenchwarton Primary School 
Weekly Newsletter – 18th November 2022 

Hello everyone, 
 

We raised £319.14 for our 2022 Poppy Appeal.  Thank you for your support. 

A huge well done to our children who took part in the WNAT Remembrance Performance held at Springwood 
High School on Tuesday this week and also to the children who took part with the WNAT primaries & non-
cluster/non- Trust primaries collective instrumental concert @ Gaywood Primary 
School.  We are very proud of you.  More photos can be obtained from the Lynn News. 

Lilacmoon Photo proofs have now been sent out.  To order please visit—
www.imagepartner.co.uk using the reference and password provided on your proof by 
no later than Sunday 27th November 2022.  Only online orders will be accepted. 
Thank you. 

Thank you for all your support with our Children in Need appeal.  The total money 
raised currently stands at £152.00.  The children have had a great day. 

Don’t forget the PTA Table Top (Jumble Sale) which takes place on Saturday 19th 
November 2022, 10am-12pm in the school hall. 

Many thanks for your support. As always, we want to ensure that your experience at 
Clenchwarton Primary is a positive one and we will keep you informed of your child’s 
progress or any other incidents which happen in school. If you have any concerns, in 
the first instance, please telephone or email the school office.  

 
Best wishes  
 
Ms J Borley  
(Executive Headteacher)          

www.clenchwartonprimary.co.uk 
Governors email address:   chairofgov@clenchwartonprimary.co.uk 

Attendance                 

   

 Reception:   95.93% 
 
 Year 1:  98.33%  
 
 Year 2:    97.67%  
 
 Year 3:  99.03%  
 
 Year 4:  99.29% 
 
 Year 5:   97.79% 
 
 Year 6:   96.31%  

 

 

Congratulations to *Year 4* 

Attendance & Pastoral Support 

My name is Gail Scott l am the new Attend-
ance and Pastoral support officer for 
Clenchwarton Primary School.  I'm here to 
help and support you to deal with any wor-
ries or concerns you might have which af-
fect your child's learning and well-being. 
 
I can be contacted by emailing:- 
 
g.scott@westnorfolkacademiestrust.co.uk 

mailto:g.scott@westnorfolkacademiestrust.co.uk


ParentPay Lunches 

Please book school lunches via ParentPay before 

midnight on a Sunday.  Thank you. 

Please make any outstanding payments on ParentPay 

ASAP.   All payments will need to be made online as we 

are now a cashless school. 

Free Schools Meals on-Line   

Please visit:-  https://www.gov.uk/apply

-free-school-meals. 

Have your circumstances changed recently? 

You may be eligible for Free School Meals! 

The school receives funding for each child who comes 
under Pupil Premium (including FSM). You can apply 
online:- 

https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals. 

Families in hardship and needing wider support 

In addition to the offer of FSM vouchers for eligible families, 
there is support available for families who are facing hard-
ship and need support.  Anyone experiencing hardship 
may be able to receive support through the Norfolk Assis-
tance Scheme (NAS), which may be able to provide sup-
port for food, fuel, clothes and other essential household 
items to families experiencing hardship. Wider support from 
a range of partners can then also be made available with 
NAS working alongside the Children's Services Community 
and Partnerships service. Families may get in touch with 
NAS via their dedicated website which includes an online 
application form, at Norfolk Assistance Scheme - Norfolk 
County Council or if they cannot access the internet, they 
can call 0344 800 8020. 

P.T.A. 
The next PTA meeting will be held on Tuesday 29th November 2022 at 
6pm in the school hall. 

 

It would be much appreciated if you have any raffle prizes and tombola 
prizes could kindly be donated for the Christmas Fair. Please hand 
them in to school office.   

 

Upcoming events:- 

 

Saturday 19th November—Table Top (Jumble Sale) - School Hall 10am
-12pm. £5 per pitch. 

Monday 5th December  - Cinema Club—£2.50  per child—Letter to 
follow 

Monday 12th December—Purple Dreams Panto—The Little Mermaid 

 

A Christmas Fair has been arranged for Friday 9th December 2022 at Clenchwarton Primary 
School  - 3.30-5.30pm.  A pitch can be purchased for £5.00 each.  Please speak to Miss 

Kelly Childerhouse (Chair). clenchwartonpta@gmail.com  

Head lice      

Please check your child’s 

hair as soon as possible 

and treat, if necessary. 

Thank you.  

Library 

To celebrate our new library relaunch we are 

inviting children and their parents/carers to 

come and read together on Thursday after-

noons from 3.15pm—4pm.  Starting from 24th 

November 2022. We look forward to seeing 

you. For more information, please contact Mrs 

Waterston. 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS—Craft Fair @ 
St Margaret's Church 

We are holding a craft fair at the church on 
Saturday 19th November from 10am-
2.00pm.  Back by popular demand Freya the 
fortune teller will also be at this event. 
Tea, Coffee and homemade cakes will also be available.  
Money raised from this event will go towards our kitchen 
and toilet project.  

Christmas Fair @ Clenchwarton 
Primary on Friday 9th December 
2022 
 

All donations of any raffle 
prizes and tombola prizes 
for our Chrismtas Fair on 9th 
December 2022 would be 
much appreciated.   

 

Please hand them in to 
school office.  

 

Thank you for your support. 

https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/care-support-and-health/support-for-living-independently/money-and-benefits/norfolk-assistance-scheme
https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/care-support-and-health/support-for-living-independently/money-and-benefits/norfolk-assistance-scheme
mailto:clenchwartonpta@gmail.com


Diary Dates 
*Please be aware that dates are for guidance only and are subject to change. 

 
Diary dates are also located on the school website. 

 

 

Saturday 19th November 2022 PTA Table Top (Jumble sale) School Hall 10am-12opm—£5 per pitch. 

Tuesday 22nd November 2022 Year 2-Class Assembly-2.50pm-Parents invited. 

Wednesday 23rd November 2022 NHS Flu Immunisation Programme - 2nd session for missed children —Letter now emailed. 
Year 5 - Class Assembly—Parents invited 

Thursday 24th November 2022 Yr 1—ZooLab workshop (in school) joint with West Lynn & Walpole Cross Keys.  
Cross Country—Finals 
Reception-Class Assembly –2.50pm—Parents invited. 

Monday 28th November 2022 Tag Rugby Festival—Selected 

Tuesday 29th November 2022 Yr 3—Stories of Lynn-King’s Lynn Museum—Payment via ParentPay. 
Year 1—Class Assembly-2.50pm– Parents invited 

Wednesday 30th November 2022 Year 6—Class Assembly—2.50pm-Parents invited 

Thursday 1st December 2022 Year 3- Class Assembly-2.50pm—Parents invited 

Friday 2nd December 2022 Bikeability (limited spaces) for Year 3.   

Monday 5th December 2022 PTA—Cinema Club—£2.50 per child— Letter to follow. 

Wednesday 7th December 2022 EYFS/KS1—Nativity– AM performance– School Hall-More details to follow. 
Carol Service at St Nicholas Church—6-7pm—Selected (Parents to take and pick up) 

Thursday 8th December 2022 EYFS/KS1 –Nativity-PM performance-School Hall-More details to follow. 
SSP Cross Country finals —Selected 

Friday 9th December 2022 PTA—Christmas Fair (Hall at Clenchwarton Primary) — 3.30pm –5.30pm 

Monday 12th December 2022 Whole School—Purple Dreams Christmas Panto—The Little Mermaid (Kindly funded by the 
PTA) 

Thursday 15th December 2022 Christmas lunch—Bookings via ParentPay—Thank you. 
Christmas Jumper Day—Come into school with your favourite Christmas jumper-No dona-
tions on this occasion.  
KS2—Chriistmas Carol Concert—2pm—School Hall. More details to follow. 

Friday 16th December 2022 Break up for Christmas break. 

Wednesday 4th January 2023 Back to school. 

School Calendar 

Please note that the West Norfolk Academies Trust school calendar for 2022/2023 & 2023/2024 can be located from the 

school’s website.  School holiday dates are slightly different to NCC.  

Thank you.  





 

 

 

After School Clubs will run from w/c Monday 7th November 2022 to Thursday 8th December 2022, 

Autumn 2 term-5 weeks 

 
Tuesday’s = ICT Club with Mrs Bloodworth-Year 1 to Year 6 only.    
   Journalism Club with Mrs Waterston-Year 5/6 only—to continue with previous children. 
   Dodgeball Club with Premier Sports-premier-education.com . 
 
Wednesday’s = Multi Sports with ICS Coaching-KS1 only. 
   Choir with Miss Webb & Miss Welch only. 
 
Thursday’s = Football with ICS Coaching-KS2 only.  
 
Friday’s = Gymnastics with Premier Sports premier-education.com . Last session will be  
 
   on Friday 2nd December 2022. (4 weeks only) 
 
 
This is for your information:- Pupils to be shown how to dress appropriately for PE/Swimming (appropriate clothing, long hair 

tied back away from the eyes, no hard head accessories) 

Earrings. Ideally pupils will remove earrings however, pupils unable to remove earrings should make them safe by 

taping, front and back, which may offer a measure of protection. The taping should be sufficient to prevent the stud post pene-

trating the bone behind the ear should an unintentional blow be received from equipment such as a ball or a person. The tap-

ing may be done at home for younger children (as stated Safe Practice in PE and School Sport and Physical Activity 2016). 

 
 

*Please note that Premier will issue a credit note for the Gymnastics session that was can-
celled on Friday 21st October 2022 to those who booked this day.  Thank you. 
 
 

Morning Club  Spaces are available for the morning club which runs everyday in the hall from 7.40 am-8.40 am. If you would like 

your child to take part.  Please book via Premier—premier-education.com  

If your child is not attending an afternoon club for any reason, please inform the school office with the reason.   Thanks. 






